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PO Box 462, Peculiar MO 64078 (816) 620-4338 secretary@peculiarchamber.com 

 
Dear Chamber Member, the time has come to renew your Peculiar Area Chamber of Commerce membership.  
Below is a chart of dues based on the type of membership and number of employees of your business or 
organization. 

 

Please make checks payable to Peculiar Area Chamber of Commerce (PACC) and mail them to the address 
referenced above.  Membership dues are due upon receipt and are for the 2024 calendar year.  We look 
forward to your continued support and participation in the Chamber.  Thank you.  

Sincerely, Peculiar Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors 

 


